
23rd June 2023 

Own Clothes Day 

The children are invited to wear their 

own clothes to school for the day. In 

return we are asking for donations of 

various toiletries. This could include 

shower gels, bubble bath, body sprays, 

creams or 

 lotions etc. These must be new 

 products and in original packaging. 

Many thanks for your continued 

support. 


